

1<sup>st</sup> March 2023

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## Nursery and Foundation Stage 2- 'ScrapStore Workshop'- Tuesday 14th March 2023

Linked to our curriculum topic for the Spring Term 2023, we have organised a 'ScrapStore Workshop' in school on Tuesday 14th March 2023.

The workshop aims to promote creativity, art and play for children. Parents are welcome to join their child in the classroom for the duration of this workshop. The timings are as follows;

- Foundation Stage 2 AM Session 9:30am-11:30am
- Nursery PM Session 1:00pm- 2:00pm

It would be greatly appreciated if you could make a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to help cover the cost of this workshop. Payments can be made via ParentPay (parentpay.com) Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough donations the workshop may have to be cancelled.

With many thanks for your anticipated support,

Miss Illingworth/Mrs Sellers Foundation Stage Unit Class Teachers

St Thomas More Voluntary Catholic Academy St Thomas More Road, Hull, HU4 7NP Tel. 01482 354093 Email. admin@stmhull.org www.stmhull.org Executive
Head/CEO
Mrs Karen Siedle

(3) @stmacademy
(2) @STM\_Hull

Acting Head of School Mr Gary Shaw

